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Call To Order

Approval of Minutes for the October 20, 2014 Meeting

New Business

1. 14-10749 Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Alderman of the 8th 

District, on behalf of Steve Avila and Norma Diaz, requesting the 

installation of safety signs at the intersection of West Street and Dr. M.L. 

King Jr. Drive. Alderman Shakoor, Steve Avila and Norma Diaz 

invited to the meeting.

2. 14-10746 Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from RPD, on behalf of the 

principals of Jerstad Agerholm Middle and Elementary Schools, 

requesting signage changes at 3601/3523 La Salle Street. Patrick 

Starken invited to the meeting.

3. 14-10625 Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 2nd District 

requesting referral to the Traffic Commission a request to remove the 

east/west stop signs on De Koven Avenue at Mead Street.  Alderman 

Sarrazin invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on October 20, 2014:  

Defer

4. 14-10626 Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 2nd District 

requesting referral to the Traffic Commission a request to add stop signs 

on De Koven Avenue at Franklin Street, making it a four-way stop.  

Alderman Sarrazin invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on October 20, 2014:  

Defer
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5. 14-10387 Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Alderman of the 

12th District requesting a traffic study be conducted on Ohio Street by 

Lockwood Park.  Alderman Perez invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on July 21, 2014:  

Deferred

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on October 20, 2014:  

Recommends that the communication be received and filed.

Fiscal Note: N/A

Next Meeting Date - December 15, 2014 at 4:00 P.M. in Room 303 at City Hall

Adjournment

If you are disabled and have accessibility needs or need information interpreted for 

you, please contact the Department of Public Works, 636-9122, at least 48 hours prior 

to this meeting.
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